From:
 Bridget Leach

 Sent:
 30 July 2019 16:02

To: Planning

Subject: Planning application 2018/3672/P: Objection

Dear Camden

As a user of Millfield Lane I would like to strongly object to this application.

In addition to the obvious factors against the scheme, felling of trees, construction vehicles, noise, effect on wildlife and drainage around this sensitive area, it would have a very adverse effect on Millfield Lane.

Essentially the Lane is a quiet walkway, enjoyed by thousands of people a year and which gives access to the Ladies Pond. Camden Council and the Corporation of London do a laudable job in looking after the Heath and it's perimeters to keep it a natural quiet place where people can enjoy nature, but the encroachment of these buildings will severely undermine that and it is not right.

This development cannot be said to address housing issues in Camden either, it is clearly a commercial enterprise and not suitable so close to our precious green space which benefits so many Londoners.

Your sincerely Bridget Leach N22 7BD